
 
 
 
 
 

STAFF REPORT    
 
TO:  Council 
 
FROM: Laura Borland, Deputy Clerk 
    
SUBJECT: Complaint Findings from former Integrity Commissioner R. Swayze 
 
DATE: June 26, 2018 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council receive the report on the types of complaints submitted to the Integrity Commissioner 
during his term, for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Mr. Robert Swayze, former Integrity Commissioner for the Town of Wasaga Beach, was in 
attendance and presented to Council his 2017 Annual report on April 17, 2018. Mr. Swayze 
addressed questions and comments of Council. At Councillor Stockwell’s request, Mr. Swayze 
agreed to compile a report to pass along to staff, for a future meeting, on complaints that were 
generated by the public versus complaints that were generated by members of Council.  
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Mr. Swayze has since advised staff, via email his response to the above request from Councillor 
Stockwell. The answer is as follow: 
 

 “A grand total of 18 complaints received by me during my term as Integrity 
Commissioner for the Town of Wasaga Beach.  Of these, 14 were from members of the 
public, one from a member of staff and three from members of Council.” 

 
 
CONCLUSION 
 
The response from Mr. Swayze addresses the request from Councillor Stockwell and staff are 
reporting the findings to be received for information.  
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 

 
Laura Borland 
Deputy Clerk      
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